
 

 

 

 

 

Need this translated?  Call us at 651-266-6100 
¿Necesita esta traducción?  Comuníquese con nosotros al 651-266-6100 

Ma u baahan tahay tarjamadaan Nago soo wac 651-266-6100 
Xav tau qhov no txhais los?  Hu rau peb ntawm 651-266-6100 

An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer 

KELLOGG-THIRD STREET BRIDGE RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

** NOTICE OF UPCOMING WORK ** 

UTILITY & ROAD RECONSTRUCTION ON KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 

July 24, 2024 

Dear Resident or Business Owner: 

This letter is to provide you with detailed notice of upcoming work that may affect the normal access to your home or 

business.  Road and utility reconstruction is scheduled to begin on Kellogg Boulevard between Broadway Street and 

Lafayette Street, starting Monday, July 29.  The anticipated duration for this phase of work is 3 months.   

• Kellogg Boulevard will be closed between Union Depot Lot C entrance and Lafayette Street.  

• Access to Union Depot Lot C and Tilsner Apartment parking lots will be from the intersection of 

Kellogg/Broadway only. 

• Access to Great Northwestern Condo alley/parking and Union Depot Lot C will be via Prince and Lafayette. 

 

 

The project contractor, Lunda Construction, will proceed with road work as quickly and efficiently as possible.  Please 

exercise patience and caution when travelling around your home or business.    

If you have questions about the closure or special access needs, please contact the Contractor’s representative, Mike Reihl 

at 612-889-6742.  Additional information about the bridge project is available at www.stpaul.gov/kellogg-3.   
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